SHARE:

Join Our Email List

Volume 06 | March 2020 View as Webpage





VTASCE Monthly News and Updates

In February, we were very proud to have our Past-President, Branden Martin, win the Young Engineer of the year to cap off a wonderful Eweek! In March we're excited to offer our first Vermont section of ASCE Lunch and Learn as a way to offer our members an opportunity to learn about exciting projects, network with local professionals and receive a PDH before the June PE renewal deadline.

The most important thing we do as a section is notify civil engineers across the state of legislature that effects our profession so that we can make a difference. The legislature is considering requiring VT Professional Engineers to have 2-hours of continuing education on Vermont state energy goals as part of PE licensing and each relicense in S.220. https://legislature.vermont.gov/bill/status/2020/S.220 Comment yourself or send comments to jlouisos@mminc.com by March 4.

If you have any ideas to make our chapter better for our members, please provide your input using the comment button below. Also, please follow us on facebook using the icon on the top right.

Visit our Website Join Now Comment





Greg Edwards of Stantec Consulting (left) and Branden Martin of Stone Environmental and Past President of VTASCE (right) are awarded Vermont Engineer of the Year and Young Engineer of the Year



Funding for Stormwater Water Quality Projects

Many of you are working with clients on compliance of new stormwater permit requirements. The 3-acre rule, Municipal Roads General Permit, and other....

Continue Reading

Upcoming Events

Friday March 20th - Lunch and Learn

Please join us for lunch and a PDH while we hear a presentation on the Middlebury Rail Project and the Grand Isle Draw Bridge at the Red Clover Room at the GE Healthcare building (50 IDX Drive). Click Here for More Info and To Register



GMWEA is hosting this technical training will cover the 2017 Vermont stormwater regulations. This full day course will be taught by Andres Torizzo, Watershed Consulting Associates, and Dave Marshall, Civil Engineering Associates. Click Here for More Info and to Register

Saturday April 18 - Norwich National Civil Engineering Landmark Plague Unveiling

Norwich University has been recognized as a National Civil Engineering Landmark for 200 years of Civil Engineering education. The plaque unveiling will be in the vicinity of Chi Epsilon and Tau Beta Pi bents, north of







the north entrance to the Engineering, Math and Science buildings at 6 PM.

SAVE THE DATE - Tuesday May 12th Vermont Section of ASCE Annual Meeting

This year's annual meeting will be held on the evening of May 11th. Please save the date!

Job Postings

<u>Civil Engineer - Sanborn Head</u> <u>Burlington, VT</u>

<u>Engineering Technician - Sanborn Head</u> <u>Burlington, VT</u>



If you're interested in posting a career opportunity here please fill out <u>this form</u> or reach out our treasurer <u>Matt Estabrooks</u>. These newsletters go out to over 350 of our Vermont ASCE members made up of practicing civil engineers.

Visit ASCE.org

Visit <u>ASCE.org</u> to find additional resources to help grow your career.

Manage you Membership
Continuing Education
Publications
Conferences and Events
Initiatives
Career Resources.



Thanks to our 2020 sponsors















Click the logo to visit the company website

If you're interested in being a sponsor its not too late, please fill out $\underline{\text{this form}}$ or reach out our treasurer $\underline{\text{Matt Estabrooks}}$